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Madam President, 


We welcome the delegation of Bulgaria and thank them for presenting its 3rd UPR report. 


Pakistan highly values Bulgaria’s commitment with the UPR process which is reflective through presentation of voluntary UPR mid-term report in 2018 and the progress on the implementation of recommendations of its second review. 

We commend various legislative and administrative steps by Bulgaria to ensure protection of women rights i.e. National Action Plan for the Promotion of Equality between Women and Men and legislative amendments to the Criminal Code aimed at empowering women and combating domestic violence. 

We also take not that Bulgaria is taking steps to counter racial discrimination, hate speech, xenophobia and intolerance. We are also mindful of the obstacles in dealing with these contemporary challenges. 

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:

1. Sustain steps to promote girls’ right to education and women empowerment.

2. Continue to take steps for countering racial discrimination both through awareness raising and other preventive measures. 

I thank you 
I thank you.
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